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June 8, 1979

Mr. Paul F. Collins
Chief, Operator Licensing Branch
Office of Nucle:ar Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

RE: University of Florida Training Reactor
Facility License R - 56, Docket No. 50 - 83

Dear Mr. Collins:

Enclosed is a new Requalification Program for the UFTR operators, for your
information and disposition.

The proposed program complies with and exceeds the requirements of 10 CFR 55
Appendix A and the ANSI /ANS - 15.4. We intend to implement the program by
July 1, 1979, unless modifications are required by your office.

Sincerely,
,
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Nils J. diaz,Ji s -c

Associate Professor and.

Director of Nuclear Facilities
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M.J. Chanian
Chairman
Nuclear Engineering Sciences Department b #4l.eng
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